
 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home! So appreciated by all of us!!  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 
 

Follow us on facebook to keep up with what’s happening!! 
 

September 

Coming Events 
 

September 16:  

Monthly Birthday 

Party! 

 

September 23: 

Entertainment by 

Elliot Barracough! 

 

Please contact Cora at 

EOL if you would like to 

volunteer your time, 

your musical talent, 

your pets, your children 

with the residents! 

 

 
 

  

 

A huge THANK YOU to 
our faithful 
volunteers!  

The residents and the 
staff appreciate you 
so much for filling a 
huge void while we 
search for a new 
Activity Director! 

 

 

How the month of August is almost 

gone is unbelievable!  Time sure goes 

by quickly! 

Some of the activities enjoyed by the 

residents include Bingo, Floor Curling, 

Sing-A-Long with Carol, and Art 

Classes with Rylan.  A group of the 

residents are also enjoying Movies on 

Saturday afternoons!  We had a blast at 

the Hawaiian Luau that the EOL Board 

hosted, along with the Toonie Bar and 

Music by Bev.  

Church services are important to some 

of the residents, and we are grateful 

those who provide this.  

The Birthday of the Month party was 

hosted by the CWL. Entertainment was 

spectacular! The music and dancers 

were enjoyed by all!  We celebrated 

Anne Reinhardt and Vera Schmidt, 

along with Stephanie Kornelson, who’s 

birthday was in July. 

All birthdays are special, but Vera hit 

quite the milestone!  She turned 100 

years old!  There was lots of celebrating 

and many visitors!  The West Central 

Voice even did a story about her!   

We will be painting birdhouses next 

week that were donated to us from 

Leader—Peggy Gizen donated the 

wood and Ray Hawkins cut the kits.  

Thanks for thinking of us! 
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